
Information Item 
 

Date: March 17, 2025 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: Pat Pate, City Manager 

Subject: 

Update from the Housing Authority of Winston-Salem 

 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

Kevin Cheshire, Executive Director of the Housing Authority of Winston-Salem, will present an 

update on the status of Crystal Towers assessment and renovation efforts to date.  Response to 

concerns raised during public comment period of January and February Council meetings 

regarding plumbing systems in Crystal Towers, specifically, and building conditions, generally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


